From: Becky L Varian

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 12:20 PM
To: Jack Fahey

Subject: RE: inappropriate flyer

Expires: Friday, July 31, 2015 12:00 AM

Hi Jack,

Just got out of a 2 hour EIT committee meeting —whew! | wasn’t aware of this happening but | will make CSP staff
aware in case any students come to them with concerns.

From: Jack Fahey

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 11:32 AM

To: Jeanne M Herman; Tysa M Egleton; Sarah R Kessler; Daniel J Procopio; Elaine Ruse; James N Stanger; Gina C
McHenry; Megan E Collins; Sue Ellen G Davis; Christine M Hubert; Dr. Sherri Harper Woods; Rick Williams; Danielle L
Meyer; Crystal Little; John L Young; Erin E Driscoll; Wendy M Thomas; Chuck Sabatino; Susanne Fox; wiborder@ysu.edu:
Becky L Varian; Robin L Sakonyi White; Amy J Gordon; Anne Lally

Subject: inappropriate flyer

As most of you know, an inappropriate flyer announcing Straight Pride Week was posted throughout campus yesterday.
Student leaders were told to help by taking them down where they saw them. Student Government issued a well-
written public statement. Myself, Cindy Kravitz, Sylvia Imler, Andrea Armeni, and, I'm sure, many of you have handled
numerous expressions of concern. Almost entirely our community has responded exactly as a caring, inclusive,
supportive community should. YSUnity sent thanks for being so supportive.

Please monitor the situation closely. If there is more that can/should be done, let me know.

Jack Fahey

Vice-President for Student Affairs
Youngstown State University
Tod Hall 141






